Wisconsin ElectricC »o.:x covean

231 W MICHIGAN, P.O. BOX 2046 MILWAUKEE, Wi 53201

November 3, 1981

Mr. J. G. Keppler, Regional Director

Offic: of Inspection and Enforcement,
Region III

U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

DOCKET NO. 50-301
LICENSEE EVENT REPORT NO. 81-008/01T-0
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNIT 2

Enclosed is Licensee Event Report No. 81-008/01T-0
(a 14-day follow-up report) with an attachment which provides
a descriptiocn of an eveut rcportablie in azcordance with Technical
Specification 15.6.9.2.A.5. "Personnel error or procedural
inadeguacy which prevents, or could preven' by itself, the
fulfillment of the functional requirements of systems required
to cope with accidents analyzed in the FFDSAR".

Very truly yours,
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C. W. Fay, Director
Nuclear Power Department

Enclosure

Copy to NRC Resident lnspector
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